



Dear Sir/Madam

I am very upset and concerned regarding the Warrington Preferred Development option and want to object to the whole plan.

My main concern is about the destruction of the greenbelt land and the potential construction of a new high level strategic road through Grappenhall and Warrington. This new road is shown as using the Trans Penine Trail, which I use regularly for leisure, walking running and cycling.

I am also concerned about the effect on local wildlife and the negative health effects that will result from loss of vegetation and the harmful effects of living next to a busy road, with increased traffic numbers belching out pollution. Warrington is already very polluted – the second worse place in the North West for air pollution according to the World Health Organisation.

This will have a massive effect upon the lives of people living in this area for mine and future generations. It makes me feel sad that the beautiful villages in the area surrounded by greenbelt land will be lost forever. We recently had some German exchange students

They all commented on how green and beautiful our area is. If this plan goes ahead I don't think they would think the same thing!

Yours sincerely